
f"IF"TH DISTRICT COMMITTEES ON 

BERNARD F. O'BRIEN JR. INSURANCE, CHAIRMAN 

CORPORATIONS, VICE-CHAIRMAN 

SENATE BUSINESS 

BOX 240 

LANSING 

May 4, 1966 

Dr. John A. Hannah 
President, Michigan State 

University 
East Lansing, Michigan 

Dear Dr. Hannah: 

VETERANS' AF"F"AIRS 

Thank you for your letter of April 29 enclosing 
a copy of the University's official statement re­
garding the article which appeared in Ramparts 
Magazine. It was thoughtful of you to furnish me 
with this information. 

Respectfully, 

d~~,,A_ -7. f' A~,J 
Bernard F. O'Brien, Jr. 
State Senator 
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